
WORKSHOP REPORT AND OUTCOMES 

One outcome of this workshop will be a summary workshop report and continuing to develop a set of 
guidelines to consider for centering justice in convergence research, which will be shared with all 
workshop participants and the Rising Voices network through the listserv, as well as publicly on the 
Rising Voices website. The goal is to create, collectively, something that’s actionable beyond the 
workshop for a justice-forward approach to addressing the climate crisis. 

 
Recordings: The plenary sessions (welcome, speakers, and share-out reflections) will be recorded (with 
speakers’ permission) and posted on the Rising Voices website, as well as inform the report.  

 

Notes: Breakout sessions will NOT be video or audio recorded, but there will be detailed notes taken 
during the breakout sessions. A notetaker will capture the conversation for reporting back to the full 
group of participants and for the workshop report. If you would like to share something during the 
session that you do not want included in the notes, you may let the facilitator and notetaker know that 
your comment is not to be included in the notes, report-out, and/or workshop report. You may also ask 
that any information shared remain anonymous, or if you would like it specifically attributed. At any point 
in time you may request for information shared to be deleted from the notes or shared online 
workspaces. Any such requests will be respected. Any specific information with attributions or direct 
quotations will only be included in the report with permission. 

 
Shared documents: At times, workshop participants will be asked to contribute to a shared digital 
interactive workspace. Contributions in the shared documents may also be used to inform the workshop 
report. 

 
Review: Participants will be able to review the draft workshop report before it is posted on the Rising 
Voices website or shared with the network. The draft report will be shared through the email addresses 
of participants included in their registration. Responsibility for the final draft of the report rests 
exclusively with the authors. 

 
Post-workshop survey: Participants will be asked to complete a short survey for feedback on the 
workshop. 

 
Contact: Please contact risingvoicescontact@ucar.edu with any questions or comments about the report, 
outcomes, or other comments.  

 
* Thank you to the organizers of the 2021 Coastal Biocultural Restoration as a 
Nexus for Innovation Workshop for their permission to adapt The Workshop 
Report and Outcomes consent.  

 
 


